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To: Directors of Aviation and/or Civil Aviation Authorities of LACAC member States 
 
Subject:  LACAC-CAAS Course for Women on “Aviation Crisis Management” 

(Santiago, Chile, May 12-16, 2025) 
 
To do:  Apply by April 25, 2025 

 
 
 Distinguished Sir/Madam, 
 
 In compliance with the approval of the XXIII Extraordinary Assembly of LACAC (Lima, 
Peru, December 2024) regarding the 2024-2025 Meeting Program, I am pleased to announce the 
LACAC-CAAS Course on "Aviation Crisis Management" exclusively for women, scheduled to take place 
from May 12 to 16, 2025, in Santiago de Chile, Chile. 
 
 In this regard, if your Administration is interested in having staff from your 
Organization participate in the aforementioned course, they must register at the following link: 
https://forms.office.com/r/TpXSKeQYGX Those interested are encouraged to apply by April 25, 2025, 
or better yet, before the indicated date. 
  
 You can find the course brochure as Attachment 1. Please note that the course is 
exclusively for women, an initiative of the LACAC ad hoc group on gender equality in aviation, and that 
all female middle managers from any department are welcome to apply. 
 

Thanking you for your attention, I take this opportunity to express the assurances of 
my deepest consideration and esteem. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 Jaime Binder  
 Secretary of LACAC 

https://forms.office.com/r/TpXSKeQYGX

